
The Friends of The Bishops’ House, Inc., a 501(c)(3) non-profit announces the need for 

volunteers to fill vacancies on the Board of Directors and volunteers to help with the day-to day 

events at the House which includes: 

Grounds upkeep 

House and furnishings upkeep 

Tour guides during open parlor events 

Participation during fundraising events 

Holiday decorating and open house events 

Preparing for events 

Please contact Juno Van Ocker at junovan4@outlook.com with questions. 

mailto:junovan4@outlook.com

